
To honor our Seniors’ involvement in the Fine Arts at CHCA, a display celebrating the Class of  2024 will 

be displayed in the Theatre Commons during the run of  
Children of  Eden. Each senior family is invited to provide a collage that commemorates their senior. Your 

participation in creating this special tribute is strongly encouraged but is completely voluntary.  Please 

know that if  your child is new to f ine arts, any of  their achievements in sports, academics, robotics, etc., 

can be recognized in their collage.   
Because our space is limited, please adhere to the following guidelines to help facilitate a 

successful/enjoyable lobby display:  

  

In customizing your display, please 

  

1.     Use a FOAMBOARD that is no larger than 20" x 30" 

as the base to attach your photos, playbills, programs, 

ticket stubs etc.  Regular posters are too flimsy and can 

tear easily when hung. 

  
  

2.     Leave a border around every side of your display in 

case we need to punch holes in the corners to hang. 

  

3.     Attach your items firmly.  Glue dots are an easy 

and stronger adhesive than tape.   

OR you can create a board through a photo program and 

have it printed for you.  
 

4.    Bring your completed projects to the HS front desk 

starting the Monday of Tech Week; Monday, 3/11 

through Tuesday, 3/12.  



  

5.    PLEASE have your Senior take their board home at 

the conclusion of Sunday's Matinee. (Save for Grad 

Party!) 
If  you have any questions feel f ree to contact us at: <Name of  Senior Parent organizing for the show>  

 

Examples:  





 



 

 

 
  
 



 

 



 
 

 


